
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2021-2022 After School Program 
Membership Application 

 
Member Name: _____________________________Start Date: __________________ 
 

Letter of Understanding 
 

The Boys & Girls Club of Santa Fe/Del Norte has an obligation to the community to provide a safe 
environment for our children and to stand by our motto by being “A Positive Place for Kids”.  To ensure 
parents and staff maintain this commitment throughout the year together, we will have several parent 
meetings.  Parents are required to attend at least 75% of these meetings.  This is your investment in 
your child’s after school activities.  This letter of understanding is intended to clearly explain the 
parental meeting requirements and the fees for late pickups.  Please read it carefully before signing 
below. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
I, _______________________________, the parent of ___________________________, will invest 
time to attend a minimum of 75% of the mandatory parent/staff meetings, understanding that failure 
to do so without prior notice to the Unit Director will result in the termination of my child’s 
membership. 
 
I also acknowledge an awareness of the late pick-up policy and understand $5.00 will be charged for 
the first five (5) minutes after the pick-up time of 6:00 pm and $1.00 charged every minute thereafter.  
For the second late pick-up, the same fees apply and you must attend counseling with BGCSF/DN staff.  
If a third late pick-up occurs, the same fees apply and CYFD will be notified.  If you are going to be late, 
you must speak to the Unit Director to avoid late fees. 
 
Parent Signature: _________________________________Date: ___________________ 
 
It is mandatory that every member has a fully completed application.  Be sure to fill out every 
applicable section of the membership application. 
 


